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Town of Waterford 
Planning Board 
65 Broad Street 

Waterford, NY 12188 
 

Minutes of March 10, 2008 
 

The meeting was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.  Only Mr. Woodin and Mr. 
Wendth were available to attend.  Members Fletcher, Fusco, Lefebrve and Hurst were all 
“out of town”. 
 
Chairman Woodin went to the meeting site in case anybody from the public happened to 
show up.   The only item on the agenda was to set a public hearing date for the Walters’ 
subdivision on 228 Fonda Road.   The surveyor for the project had been notified earlier in 
the day that the meeting would not be able to be held due to a lack of a quorum. 
 
Three people eventually appeared and asked Mr. Woodin about the status of the 
subdivision.  They included a potential buyer for the house at 228 Fonda Road followed 
by the Real Estate agent for the subdivision and finally Mr. Walters.  Each of the 
gentlemen were given an update and told that a special meeting would be held the 
following Monday (March 17th) to set a public hearing date on April 14th. 
 
After the questions were answered, the Chairman stayed until 8:05 PM before leaving. 
 
 
 
 
 


